
 

I, Laura Embree, Administrative Secretary, hereby certify that I posted, or caused to be posted, a copy of this Meeting 

Cancellation Notice on the bulletin board adjacent to the north door of Montclair City Hall on February 8, 2021. 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

CODE ENFORCEMENT/PUBLIC SAFETY 

COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Code 

Enforcement/Public Safety Committee on  

Tuesday February 16, 2020, has been  

cancelled due to a lack of business. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on  

Monday, March 15, 2020, at 6:00 p.m.  


